
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Final arrangements with regards to the Dance Umbrella on April 1st 6.30pm at the Forum, Bath. 

 

Our rehearsal time this year is 4.20pm so we will need to be at the Forum by 3.45pm. With this in 

mind we will leave school at 3pm.   As per usual, we will require parents to transport children into 

Bath, where they will be met by either myself or Mrs Muckley at the side entrance of the Forum 

(clearly signposted). 

  

Children will need to bring a packed tea including a drink (no fizzy drinks please) and their costume 

in a clearly labelled carrier bag. 

 

The performance will begin at 6.30pm and your child can be collected from the stage area after the 

performance at 8pm (approx). 

 

Costume 

This year children will be wearing a short sleeved white shirt (not t-shirt), black trousers or 

leggings, a top hat and bow tie. The PTFA have very kindly donated the hats but we will require a 

£1.80 donation towards the bow tie (payable to me ASAP please!). Please can girls also bring 2 hair 

bobbles as they will be wearing their hair in 2 french plaits which Mrs Boulton and Mrs Muckley 

have kindly offered to do.  If you have trouble providing trousers or the shirt please let me know 

and I can sort something out. 

 

Finally, please complete the permission slip attached and return to the school office. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

 

 

Mrs Cowgill 
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(Please delete as appropriate) 

 

I am unable to transport my child____________________ the Forum in Bath on April 1st. 

 

 

I am able to transport my child ______________________ to the Forum in Bath on  

April 1st.    I have ________free spaces in my car and am willing to transport other  

children if necessary. 

 

 

I understand that I must collect my child from the stage area after the event. 

 

 

Emergency contact number__________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………. 

 

 


